
 
Meet the Parent Teacher Association  

Dear Parents, Teachers and pupils.  

We would like to introduce ourselves (Sophie, Kasia, Charan, Prablin and Mandy) as the new Parent 

Teachers Association(PTA) of Wellington Primary School.  

  

 

        Sophia Khan            Mandeep Khaira         Kaisia Domagala         Charan Sembi          Prablin Arura 

 

The role of the PTA is to support the social and educational life of the children and the school 

community. Where possible the PTA likes to provide opportunities for parents and community 

members to meet, have fun and get to know each other whilst also raising funds for a very worthy 

cause – our children! 

Our main focus of having the PTA, is to raise money for the school in order to provide “extras” for our 

children that are not included as part of the main school budget. These extras are things like support 

for sports teams, projects such as extra play equipment or even specialist Information Technology 

software or hardware that supports the national curriculum. These projects are developed in 

collaboration with the help of Teachers and Senior Leadership and most importantly our children in 

school. We look forward to seeing you all during our fun filled events such as the upcoming Cake Sale 

and The Christmas Fair, to begin help raising funds for our Wellington children.  

 


